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Project Name:
Short Pump Park - Master Plan
POD/SUB #:
POD 2013-00180
Date Received by Public Works
20 August 2014


The Environmental Division has completed its review of the above referenced project and has the following comments:

 FORMCHECKBOX 

A pre-construction meeting is required for this project.

 FORMCHECKBOX 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS

1.  As stated in the letter from the Corps of Engineers on April 2, 2014, provide documentation that the Corps of Engineers has received evidence that you have purchased the 0.62 wetland credit from an approved mitigation bank.

2.
On Sheet C1.04 - remove operator signature and qualified personnel from fill-in blocks.  These items are completed in the field at the Preconstruction Meeting.  The Operator or the Delegated Authority is required to be at the Precon.

3.
Sheets C7.01 - 7.07 - regarding temporary piping of storm drain to basins and traps, you need to show on the plan sheets where temporary piping will be installed. Temporary piping should be labeled "temporary piping", and should include standard pipe information (length, diameter, material, inverts).  Places where permenant piping is omitted or blocked should be called out on plan sheets as well.
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